
 

 

 

 

 

To: All CCSA Scholarship Providers 

From: CCSA Scholarship Program 

Date: February 15, 2022 

Re: IMPORTANT: Update about Parent Fees for CCSA Scholarship 

Dear Child Care Providers, 
 
We appreciate your patience with us as we've been waiting to receive confirmation regarding parent 
fees for February.   
 
The parent fees for children on a Smart Start - Durham Regular or Wrap Care - NC Pre-K scholarship 
will be paid by DCDEE for February through June 2022.   
 
Please see the updated chart below outlining who is responsible for parent fees based on month and 
funding source.  Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the source of your 
parent fees or which funding source applies to the children you serve. 
 
Current parent fee details are summarized in the following chart: 
 
*The parent fee payments for Smart Start - Durham Regular and Wrap Care - NC Pre-K will be covered 
by CCSA For July, November, and December 2021 and by DCDEE for August, September, October 2021 
and for January through June 2022. 
 
As a reminder, If you are unsure about the type of scholarship children at your facility are receiving, you 
can check your most recent Payment Details.  The program each child's scholarship is associated with 
(Smart Start, UNC, or Orange County) is listed next to the payment amount.  As new children are added 
at your site, the program each child's scholarship is associated with is also listed on your "Notice of 
Scholarship Award" notification.   


